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Mr J Hood

Robert Tucker Associates
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High Street

Tring

HP23.4AB

Dear Mr Hood

ALTERATIONS TO WOODLANDS FARM
Thank-you for your letter of 11 March 2004 regarding the above.
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Unfortunately, there are no provisions in the Town and Country Planning Act
1990 which allow local authorities to accept amendments to schemes once
planning permission has been granted. As your current proposals involve
increasing the size of the permitted extension the amendments are significant
and a revised planning application should be submitted.

Yours sincerely

C

Jane Custance

Principal Development Control Officer

Planning Department

Dacerum Borough Council, working with the community
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